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One Gateway Center, Suite 910, Newark, NJ  07102 

973-200-7460     973-200-7510 Fax     cozen.com 

Raymond G. Console attorney responsible for New Jersey practice. 

May 20, 2022 Gregory Eisenstark
Direct Phone 973-200-7411 

Direct Fax 973-200-7465 

geisenstark@cozen.com 
VIA E-MAIL (BOARD.SECRETARY@BPU.NJ.GOV)

Acting Board Secretary Carmen Diaz 
NJ Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Street, 9th Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, New Jersey  08625 

Re: In The Matter Of Declaring Transmission To Support Offshore Wind A Public 
Policy Of The State Of New Jersey                                                                          
Request For Additional Information
Docket No. QO20100630 

Dear Acting Secretary Diaz: 

This firm represents Ocean Wind II LLC (“OW2”) in connection with the above-
referenced matter. 

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 14:1-12.1 et seq., we hereby submit on behalf of OW2 a Public 
Copy of the OW2 Comments in this matter. 

Under separate cover we are submitting to you a Confidential Copy of this filing, along 
with an Affidavit to substantiate the claim of confidentiality relative to the OW2 
Confidential Comments. 

The party designated to receive notices and other communications in connection 
with this matter is as follows: 

Gregory Eisenstark, Esq. 
Cozen O’Connor 
One Gateway Center, Suite 910 
Newark, NJ 07102 

These comments are being filed with the Board Secretary electronically only, 
consistent with the Board’s Order dated March 19, 2020 (Docket No. EO20030254) 
directing that all submissions to the Board, of any kind, be submitted electronically.  I 
hereby certify that copies of the Public Comments have this day been transmitted 
electronically to board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov.. 
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No paper copies will follow and we would appreciate if the Board Secretary’s office would 
please acknowledge receipt of this letter and Verified Petition.  Thank you for your anticipated 
courtesy and cooperation. 

 Sincerely, 

COZEN O'CONNOR 

By:  Gregory Eisenstark 

Attachments 


